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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 3:47 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160021

Customer correspondence 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 2:26 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160021 
 
Copy on file, see 1217699C.  DHood 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Benjamin Legaspi  
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 2:21 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:contact@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 12:58 PM 
To: Webmaster 
Cc: lburleson2@earthlink.net 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 
 
Contact from a Web user 
 
Contact Information: 
Name: Lyvonne Burleson 
Company: retired 
Primary Phone: (321) 453-4521 
Secondary Phone:  
Email: lburleson2@earthlink.net 
 
Response requested? No 
CC Sent? Yes 
 
Comments:  
My husband and I would like to go on record as opposing the huge request by FPL that you will be addressing 8/12/16. 
We got "0" Social Security increase this year, yet an increase in Medicare and its deductible.  The news about next year is 
not encouraging either.  We are FPL customers and do not oppose some increase but not the $1.3 billion they are asking 
for. Please consider that there are many more seniors impacted this way in Florida. 
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